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INTERESTING,USEFUL AND 

UNUSUAL WORDS 

 

 

Adjective 
Showing a casual lack of concern;              

carefree; nonchalant. 

insouciant 

Next Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to 

Aidan on 22nd, 

Maxwell R on 23rd, 

Isobel on 25th, 

Archie S on 26th, 

Lottie on 29th, Sienna-Rose on 31st           

October and River-James on 1st                   

November. 

End of Term 1  

Thank you to all for a brilliant start to the 

school year. We hope you all have a lovely, 

safe half term. We look forward to seeing 

you back in school on Monday 29th                  

October.  

School Dinners 

Please find the new menu attached to 

this newsletter. It will start on Monday 

29th October and there will be no wrap 

or baguette options. 

PFCS Request 

Parents and Friends of Chiddingly School 

or Chiddingly School Association (this is 

what it is registered as) have signed up 

to Easyfundraising, an easy way for           

parents to raise funds for the school at 

no extra cost to themselves. Whenever 

you place your shopping through 100’s of 

sites they automatically give us a                

donation, and for anyone who uses the         

below link, Easyfundraising will give us an 

extra £1 donation! Please could all              

parents consider doing their online            

shopping through this site or app,                 

especially with Christmas coming up!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

invite/QROU5R/KNS57O/ 
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Heidi Twort 

I grew up in Wales and moved to Sussex after 

studying maths in University. I work as a         

pensions analyst in Crawley and my hobbies are 

yoga, pilates, swimming, cycling and the              

occasional triathlon. I have two very happy          

children in St Mary’s school and always felt 

that, given the opportunity, I would like to be 

more involved in the future of the school.  

 

I became a parent governor at St Mary’s 2 

years  ago, focusing on Safeguarding. I have 

enjoyed the challenges and rewards that the 

position brings. I am really looking forward to 

working with our enthusiastic new Pioneer 

Federation Governing Body to be the best we 

can be for all the children and the three 

schools. 

Diner of the Week: 

Freya McGowan 

For being respectful and polite, showing 

good table manners and following our golden 

rules! 

Learning Powers Certificate 

On Friday 2nd November at 9.25am the     

following children will be celebrating 

their achievements. Please come along if 

you are free. 

Oak -  Elijah Haddon 

Beech –  Pixie-Leigh Vine 

Willow – Olivia O’Neill 

Sycamore - Thomas Messum 

School Uniform 

Please be reminded that from Term 2 the 

winter uniform must be worn.  

Key Stage 2 must wear the following: 

School sweatshirt/cardigan/jumper with logo; 

pale blue shirt; school tie (elasticated ties 

are permitted); grey trousers, shorts, skirt 

or pinafore dress (must be knee length); grey 

or black socks or tights, and black school 

shoes.  

Please click the link below to view the  

uniform policy: 

http://

chiddingly.pioneerfederation.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2017/06/Chiddingly-

School-Uniform-Policy-2017.pdf 
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Positivity Board 

This board enables parents/

carers, staff, children and           

visitors to write positive           

comments, or thoughts, about 

their time in school or during 

events that they would like to 

share with others. 

 

Please pop in any time to write 

down something that you would 

like to share. In the newsletter 

every week, there will be a              

picture to share and celebrate 

the positivity within our school 

and community. 

 

As always, thank you for your           

support! 

 

  

Outdoor Classroom for Thrive 
We have sent an application for a grant to help us build a room outside, solely for the use 

of Thrive. This space is imperative for the school to continue to deliver Thrive                    

successfully; giving us a designatee space to continue supporting children’s emotional and        

social development. 

 

Voting doesn’t open until 23rd October, so watch this space for 

information about how to vote. We’d be grateful if you would 

spread the word to friends, family and the community so we get 

as many public votes as possible.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
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Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this 

year so far is 96.03% 

This week’s attendance: 93.27% 

Oak - 94.67% 

Beech - 92.07% 

Willow - 94.00% 

Sycamore - 92.96% 

Well done to Oak for having the       

highest attendance this week! 

100% - gold                                            

96.5 to 99.9% - green 

95 to 96.4% - amber                                 

Less than 94.9% - red 

 

Parent Forums (Hall 9:00- 9:25am) 

 

Tuesday 20th November  

Curriculum Document; Homework Review; 

Attendance; School Vision and Values  

Wednesday 23rd January  

Homework Review; Wellbeing award; 

FPTA 

Tuesday 12th March  

Homework Review; Y2 and Y6 SATs           

focus 

Wednesday 1st  May  

Homework Review; Thrive  

Tuesday 11th  June  

Homework Review; SDP  Review; SDP next 

year  
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Post Box in School Office 

We now have a black post box on the wall 

in the school office. If Mrs Dann is not at 

her desk and you wish to hand money/

forms in, please put it in the locked post 

box. If you are handing money in, please 

make sure it is in a clearly labelled              

envelope. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

Top Table winners: 

Japan (25 points) 

Jasmine 

Ryan 

Sebastian 

Jacinda 

Archie S 

Kodie 

The runners up were Wales with 18 

points. 
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Harvest Festival at Chiddingly 

Church 

We were so pleased to see so many children          

represent the school at Chiddingly Church's           

Harvest Festival on Sunday. The children read a 

Bible reading and some of their own prayers.            

Children from JAM club also showed some of the 

brilliant artwork they had created. Many thanks to 

the JAM club leaders for arranging this and to the 

children and their parents for giving up their            

Sunday morning. Well done! 

Amber 

Dear God, Thank you for our food like tomatoes, 

grapes and other vegetables and fruits. Thank you 

for the trees and bushes. 

Thank you for our parents and carers who cook our 

food and the farmers who grow our food. 

Please help the people who don’t have enough food. 

Amen 

Sienna-Rose 

Dear God, I am thankful for my home and my           

parents, my apples and bananas, my drink and my 

breakfast, my clothes and my garden. 

Please give food to people who need it. Amen 

Holly 

Dear God, Thank you for the good 

food and I hope everyone has a 

lovely harvest. Amen 

Dylan 

Dear God, Thank you for our food. 

Thank you for my mum and dad. 

Thank you God. Please help the poor 

people who do not have food. Amen 

Molly 

Dear God, Thank you for the food 

and the plants that help us grow. 

Amen 

  

Freya 

Dear God, I am thankful for the apples and oranges 

and bananas and carrots and tomatoes. Amen 

Jesse 

Dear God, At Harvest, the farmers grow food  like 

tomatoes, carrots and bananas.  

Thank you for the farmers. Amen 

Jake 

Dear God, Thank you for creating this world. Thank 

you mum and dad for making me dinner. Amen. 
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Sycamore School Trip 

On Tuesday, Sycamore joined the Year 5 and 6 children from East Hoathly and St Mary's 

for a trip to the Weald and Downland Open Air Museum. They experienced a Victorian 

school room and explored houses and buildings from all eras of history. Highlights              

included meeting some working animals like cows and horses, and asking the museum 

guides lots of historical questions. Thank you very much to the parents who joined and 

helped for the day.  
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Enrichment Day 

On Friday morning the children took part in Enrichment Day and got to experience some 

fantastic activities! 
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Burning of the Tudor Houses in Beech Class 



Dates for your diary 2018/2019 

October 2018 

29th — Term 2 starts 

November 2018 

W/c 5th — World War 1 week 

9th — Remembrance Day service at 9.25am 

W/c 12th—Anti-bullying week 

13th — Open day for new parents at 1.30- 

  2.30pm 

13th — Reception and Year 6 measurements 

19th and 21st— Parent consultation meetings  

  4-6pm 

December 2018 

5th — Open evening for new parents at        

  6-7pm 

6th — Robinson Crusoe Pantomime at 1.30pm 

19th — End of Term 2 

January 2019 

3rd and 4th — INSET days 

7th — Term 3 starts 

15th — Maths day 

W/c 28th — Country of focus week 

February 2019 

15th — Term 3 ends and end of term               

  celebrations at 2.30pm 

25th — Term 4 starts 

March 2019 

7th — Book Day 

18th and 20th — Parent consultation            

  meetings 4-6pm 

W/c 25th — Country of focus week 

April 2019 

5th — Term 4 ends and Easter Service at  

  2pm 

23rd — Term 5 starts 

 

May 2019 

6th — May Bank Holiday 

24th — Sports Day at 1pm and picnic (12- 

  1pm with parents) 

24th — End of Term 5 

 

June 2019 

3rd — INSET DAY 

4th — Term 6 starts 

 

July 2019 

5th — Summer production dress rehearsal  

  at 1.30pm 

10th — Summer production at 1.30pm and  

  6.30pm 

12th —School reports to parents 

16th — Parent meetings about reports only 

23rd — Leavers’ service at 2pm 
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Harvest Festival 

A big thank you to all families for                

donating food for the Harvest Festival. 

A special thank you also to Mr Forsey 

for taking all said goods to the Hailsham 

Foodbank. 
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PFCS Events 

Tuesday 13th November – 7:30pm – PFCS Meeting @ School  

Friday 16th November – Children In Need  

Friday 23rd November – 8:35 am - Jolly Jumper/Colourful Cardigan in exchange for Chocolate/£1  

Saturday 1st December – 12:30pm-3:00pm – Christmas Fair  

Thursday 6th December – 1:30pm – Robinson Crusoe Pantomime Paid for by the PFCS  

Saturday 5th January – 10:00am-12:00pm - Chiddingly Village Market   

Tuesday 8th January – 7:30pm – PFCS Meeting @ Chapter 12  

Friday 18th January – 7:30pm - Bingo/Quiz Night  

Saturday 2nd February – 10:00am-12:00pm – Chiddingly Village Market  

Tuesday 12th February/Thursday 14th February - Valentines Disco  

Friday 15th February – 2:30pm – End of Term Celebration/Fun Friday   

Tuesday 26th February – 7:30pm - PFCS Meeting @ School  

Saturday 2nd March – 10:00am-12:00pm- Chiddingly Village Market  

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day  

Tuesday 26th March – 12:00pm-1:30pm – Mothers Day Gifts  

Friday 5th April – 2:30pm - Easter Service/Fun Friday (Easter Choc Themed)  

Saturday 6th April – 12:30pm-3:00pm – Easter Extravaganza  

Tuesday 23rd April – 7:30pm – PFCS Meeting @ Chapter 12  

Saturday 4th May – 10:00am-12:00pm – Chiddingly Village Market  

Friday 24th May – 12:00pm – Picnic then from 1:00pm - Sports Day - Tea/Coffee/Ice Pops/ Cake Stall/ 

Tombola  

Saturday 1st June – 10:00am-12:00pm – Chiddingly Village Market  

Tuesday 11th June – 12:00pm-1:30pm – Fathers Day Gifts  

Tuesday 11th June – 7:30pm – PFCS Meeting @ School  

Saturday 13th July – ALL DAY – Summer Fair/Camping/Festival - BBQ/Food Vans/Bouncy Castle/ Stalls/ 

Live Music  
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BAR STAFF NEEDED 

 

The Whitehart are looking for bar staff to 
work Monday and Wednesday evenings.  

Previous experience is preferred.  

 

To find out more, please contact 01323 842221. 


